
Archived: Tuesday, September 3, 2019 1:22:18 PM
From: Debbie Tarry
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2019 1:21:04 PM
To: Pollie McCloskey
Subject: FW: POSTCARD announcement: Westminster Way N & N 155th St Intersection Improvements - Construction
Coming Soon
Response requested: No
Sensitivity: Normal

Another attachment for update.
 
Debbie Tarry
City Manager
City of Shoreline
(206) 801-2211
http://www.shorelinewa.gov
 
From: Hazel DelaCruz <hdelacruz@shorelinewa.gov> 
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2019 4:00 PM
Subject: POSTCARD announcement: Westminster Way N & N 155th St Intersection Improvements - Construction Coming Soon
 
Note: This postcard will be in the mail this coming Tuesday, September 3rd.  The postcards are only sent to the
businesses at Aurora Square.  The list of business also include WSDOT, Northwest School for Deaf and Hard-of-
Hearing Children, Sound Transit, and Sound Transit’s contractor. If you don’t want to receive these
announcements in the future, please let me know and I can remove you from list.  Below is a link to the
SharePoint Public Works Project, Flyers & Maintenance Messages:
https://cityofshoreline.sharepoint.com/Departments/pubworks/Pages/Notifications-to-Public---PW.aspx
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Thanks,
Hazel DelaCruz| Capital Projects Engineer I
Public Works | City of Shoreline | (206)-801-2476
Supporting a sustainable and vibrant community through
stewardship of our public infrastructure and natural environment.

  
 


